First District Missionary Baptist Association
Congress of Christian Education

2024 Key Supporters Pledge Form

Dear Christian Friends:

The First District Missionary Baptist Association Congress of Christian Education will hold
its annual Christian Leadership School Monday-Thursday, September 30 - October 3, 2024 at St.
Mark’s Fourth Baptist Church. We are soliciting your support as a Key Supporter. Your contribution
will help to defray the school’s operating expenses. We will list the names of the Key Supporters in
our program and acknowledge them on Thursday night. All pledges are due by Wednesday,
September 25, 2024 in order to appear in the program.

Key Supporters of Christian Education

O CatEGOTY A vttt $100.00
O Category B ..o $ 50.00
O Category C ..o § 25.00
O Category D (SPOnSOT) ....ceevevereeverieierereenenns $ 10.00

Name

Address

Church

Pastor

Please make check payable to First District Congress and submit pledge by September 25,2024
to:

Ms. Beverly A. Ray, Chairperson

Second Free Mission Baptist Church

1228 Burdette Street

New Orleans, LA 70118

Or email: ba decorate@yahoo.com

Thank you for your support.

Linda Merrick, Congress Dean
Dr. Warren J. Ray, Jr., Congress President

Dr. Samuel Gibbs, Jr., President/Moderator



